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Web www.holyrosarypsbelfast.com
22/02/2018
Dear Parent/Guardian,

I am writing to inform you that the Confirmation retreat has been rescheduled for the Primary 7 pupils and will take place tomorrow Friday 23rd February. The diocese of Down and Connor have appointed a new Parish representative for youth, Sean Farrell, who has kindly offered to take the Primary 7 pupils for the day to explore the Sacrament of Confirmation. 
The retreat will begin tomorrow at 9:30am within the school hall and will finish by 2pm.
This will give the Primary 7 an opportunity to work with Sean who will be actively involved across the four local Parishes. It will be a chance for the children to take some time to reflect upon the Sacrament of Confirmation.
Yours sincerely,

Mrs G O’Callaghan

RE Leader
                                           Happy, Respectful, Progressive, Successful
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